
8 September 2023 (Autumn Term Week 1)

Welcome back everyone! It was so lovely to see you all after our break. We have
some new families joining our Nursery and I know you will join me in welcoming
them all to Claires Court.

This is our weekly bulletin which will be sent out from myself, Tara Ainsley, every
Friday, from the school office. In it will be weekly photos, celebrating what the
children have been doing.
I will also occasionally include relevant information, articles or links to websites
to help parents navigate the early years.

This week has been simply giving the children the opportunity to settle in or
back into their routine. They have been able to see their friends again or meet
their new teachers and class groups and learn their way around the nursery. This
in itself is huge for children of this age and the staff are aware of this and so for
this reason, the first few days/week are relaxed to enable the children to form
an attachment with their key workers.

Below, I have added a few pictures from this week, showing you a snapshot of
what they have been doing.





Reminders…

Forest School starts on Wednesday at the Junior site for Busy Bees & Beehive
children. Please read the letter sent to you for information.

Next Week
● Bumble Bees (NBM)- settling in week
● Busy Bees/Beehive (NBB/NBH) - The Scarecrows Wedding by Julia

Donaldson

From the Main Office

We’d like to firstly welcome you back to school, it’s going to be a fantastic year!
Secondly, we’d like to reassure you that none of our sites are affected by the
recent news surrounding RAAC. We wish you all the best for the year ahead.

Absence Reporting
Please report any sickness absence or medical appointments via the school office
on 01628 327400 or email juniors@clairescourt.net- thank you.

After School Care Contact Telephone Number from 5pm
If you need to contact the After School Care from 5pm onwards regarding a
delay in collecting your child please telephone 01628 327591.

School Calendar
Please don’t forget to check our online school calendar to see what is happening
throughout the term.

https://www.clairescourt.com/calendar/?calid=7,8,9,10,11,12,13&pid=14&viewid=37


Have a wonderful weekend


